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For Immediate Release: 

May 30, 2024 

Morse Road from Dewey Road to Millerton Road 
Sheridan Township, Mason County 

Morse Road will be closed to all traffic beginning Monday June 3rd,  thru Wednesday June 5th, 
2024, for abutment repairs at the bridge.  The work is anticipated to take 3 days.     

This bridge abutment repair work is in preparation for the upcoming reconstruction of Morse 
Road that will be scheduled in the upcoming weeks.   

The MCRC will be installing signs and barricades on the project.  The MCRC & Sheridan 
Township appreciates your patience and cooperation during this project.   

Traffic needs to seek alternate routes. 

Eric R. Nelson, P.E. 
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